
  
  
From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org> 
Date: Wednesday, 25 March 2020 at 16:47 
To: "scheduling@adhb.govt.nz" <scheduling@adhb.govt.nz>, "communications@bopdhb.govt.nz" 
<communications@bopdhb.govt.nz>, "info@ccdhb.org.nz" <info@ccdhb.org.nz>, "customerservice@middlemore.co.nz" 
<customerservice@middlemore.co.nz>, "RecruitmentCMDHB@middlemore.co.nz" 
<RecruitmentCMDHB@middlemore.co.nz>, "ceo@hbdhb.govt.nz" <ceo@hbdhb.govt.nz>, "ceo@huttvalleydhb.org.nz" 
<ceo@huttvalleydhb.org.nz>, "ceooffice@lakesdhb.govt.nz" <ceooffice@lakesdhb.govt.nz>, 
"communications@midcentraldhb.govt.nz" <communications@midcentraldhb.govt.nz>, 
"communications@northlanddhb.org.nz" <communications@northlanddhb.org.nz>, "feedback@tdh.org.nz" 
<feedback@tdh.org.nz>, "corporate.contacts@tdhb.org.nz" <corporate.contacts@tdhb.org.nz>, 
"news@waikatodhb.health.nz" <news@waikatodhb.health.nz>, "communications@wairarapa.dhb.org.nz" 
<communications@wairarapa.dhb.org.nz>, "mark.dawson@wdhb.org.nz" <mark.dawson@wdhb.org.nz>, 
"contact@wdhb.org.nz" <contact@wdhb.org.nz>, "enquiries@canterburydhb.govt.nz" 
<enquiries@canterburydhb.govt.nz>, "enquiries@canterbury.dhb.govt.nz" <enquiries@canterbury.dhb.govt.nz>, 
"ceo@canterburtydhb.govt.nz" <ceo@canterburtydhb.govt.nz>, "ceo@canterburty.dhb.govt.nz" 
<ceo@canterburty.dhb.govt.nz>, "enquiries.corporate@nmdhb.govt.nz" <enquiries.corporate@nmdhb.govt.nz>, 
"ceo@scdhb.health.nz" <ceo@scdhb.health.nz>, "ceopa@southerndhb.govt.nz" <ceopa@southerndhb.govt.nz>, 
"enquiries@westcoast.govt.nz" <enquiries@westcoast.govt.nz>, "enquiries@westcoastdhb.govt.nz" 
<enquiries@westcoastdhb.govt.nz>, "enquiries@westcoast.org.nz" <enquiries@westcoast.org.nz>, 
"ceo@westcoastdhb.govt.nz" <ceo@westcoastdhb.govt.nz>, "ceo@westcoast.dhb.govt.nz" 
<ceo@westcoast.dhb.govt.nz>, "enquiries@Waitematadhb.govt.nz" <enquiries@Waitematadhb.govt.nz>, 
"enquiries@Waitemata.dhb.govt.nz" <enquiries@Waitemata.dhb.govt.nz>, "ceo@Waitemata.dhb.govt.nz" 
<ceo@Waitemata.dhb.govt.nz>, "ceo@Waitematadhb.govt.nz" <ceo@Waitematadhb.govt.nz> 
 
Subject: Re: Attention: DHB Chair and CEO, National Reserve Supply (NRS) stored by DHBs 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Open letter to all DHBs on their NRS 
  
I have attached an open letter to all DHBs requesting more information about the inventory of 
medical items. Under the National Health Emergency Plan: National Reserve Supplies Management 
and Usage Policies (p.2), we understand DHBs are responsible for all PPE equipment for hospitals 
and GPs within your district.  
  
I appreciate everyone is busy at this time, hence we have made it an open letter and will also place it 
on social media. This is simply to allow for people not being at their office and the normal methods 
of communication may not work effectively at this time. 
  
Best wishes, Wendy 
  
Wendy McGuinness 
Chief Executive 
 McGuinness Institute 
Level 2, 5 Cable Street, Wellington 6011 | PO Box 24-222, Wellington 6142, New Zealand 
+64 4 499 8888 | www.mcguinnessinstitute.org 
  
The McGuinness Institute is a non-partisan think tank working towards a sustainable future, 
contributing strategic foresight through evidence-based research and policy analysis. 
  
  


